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                 16th March 2018 
   
 
 
 
Dear YRec/4/5/6 parents, 
 
 
The re-arranged days and times for the sponsored runs in aid of the library bus are as 
follows: 
 

 Tue 20th March     1.45pm    Y5 
 

Wed 21st March    9.30am    Y4 
 
Thu 22nd March    9.00am    YRec 
 

   Thu 22nd March     2.20pm   Y6 
                     
 

Reception and Y4 (as they run early in the day) should come in in their PE kit, ready to run. 
 
 
As before, parents are very welcome to join the run.  Over 100 parents joined us for the 
runs today and a great time was had by all. We hope to see you next week, ready to run! 
 
 
The run will take place in the school playground (as the cricket ground is going to need a 
lot more time to dry up before being fit for use). 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Mr O’Brien 

St Mary’s C of E Primary School 
Brooke Road 
Walthamstow 
E17 9HJ 
☎: 020 8521 1066 

✉: school@st-marys-coe.waltham.sch.uk 

 


